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-
Dated Shimla-1 the /O

H,
June,2014 

To 
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in, 
Himachal Pradesh. 

,Subject:- Regarding extension of admission for 10+1 and 10+2 classes. 

Memo, 
Several requests have been received in this office through various 

sections that a large number of students of 10+1 and 1 0+2 classes have been deprived of 

taking their admission in the schools because of various reasons including admissions being 

conducted a little late in the upgraded schools because of model code of conduct etc. 

Therefore, keeping this in view and as per approval of the Government, 

admission dates for the students of 10+1 & 10+2 classes is extended till 21-06-2014 with a 

late fee ofRs.10/- in the larger intrest of the students. 

Therefore, you are directed to issue necessary instructions to all the 

field functionaries under yom control to comply with the orders I instructions of higher 

authorities in letter and spirit. 

It may be noted that no further extension in admission dates will be 

allowed at any cost. 

1 ·i), 
of Higher Education, 

Himachal Pradesh 
Endst. No. even dated Shimla-1 the June,2014 
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:­

1. The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal 
. ~esh, H.P. Secretariat, Shim.la-2. 
y ~?: Technical Officer, IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education. 
' Himachal Pradesh, with the direction to upload the san1e on the 

departmental website. 
3. Guard file. 

Direc~~ 

Hima"Cful Pradesh 


